
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 

 
DATE:    December 19th, 2022 
TO:  All City Council Members and Interested Parties 
FROM:  Dave Hatter, Mayor 
RE:  Special Council Meeting 
 

 
 
The City of Fort Wright will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, December 21st, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.  The purpose 
of the meeting is to administer the Oath of Office to all City of Fort Wright newly elected officials. State 
Representative-elect Stephanie Dietz will be our distinguished guest of honor for the evening events. 
 
Additional business will be heard during the special meeting and will include, but may not be limited to, discussion 
and potential action regarding a policy to disallow the use of Tik Tok on any FW government owned computer or 
device; and the 2nd Reading of an Ordinance regarding the Motor Vehicle Licensing Tax. The meeting will be held at 
the Fort Wright Municipal Complex, located at 409 Kyles Lane, Fort Wright, KY 41011.     
 
The regularly scheduled caucus meeting is canceled due to the holidays. 
 
For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Cain Bailey, City Administrator, at 859.331.1700.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


